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Dear parents and carers,  

 

Re: Book swap  

 

We are very pleased to announce the Woodhill Book Swap on Wednesday 1st March. We are 

asking every child to bring in at least one gently used book to school. If you have additional books 

in good condition that you are willing to donate, we welcome them! This will increase the variety 

of books from which the children will choose.  

 

On the day of the event, each child will have the opportunity to pick one book to add to their 

home library. After all children have made their selections, we will invite the Woodhill teachers to 

take anything they would like for their classroom libraries. The remaining books will be donated to 

our school library areas.  

 

We will have a Bookmark Contest in conjunction with the Book Swap. Students will submit their 

designs, and teachers will choose one winner per class. Each student will receive a bookmark with 

the winning design from their respective Year group. On the attached entry form, you will see one 

side open to allow your child to design and decorate as they choose. The deadline for submission 

is Friday 3rd March. 

 

 Event dates:  

• ALL bookmark entries must be submitted to teachers by Friday 3rd March  

• All books for the swap should be sent in to school between Monday 27th February and 

Wednesday 1st March (PLEASE take all books to the groves in the morning and after school) 

• Children will be able to collect a book with their class before the end of the day before being 

dismissed from school 

 

 We look forward to a great book swap this year – happy reading to all!  

 

Best Wishes  

Miss Ogundare  
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BOOKMARK CONTEST ENTRY FORM 

 

Student Name:                                                                                   Class Tree:  

 

*All entries must be submitted to the student's teacher no later than Friday 3rd March. 

Thank you for being part of the 2023 Woodhill Book Swap 

 


